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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 17th MAY 2011 
 

Question 
 
Despite repeated requests the PVC barriers have yet to be removed from Les Charrières de Bonne 
Nuit and replaced by an Armco barrier or similar, could the Minister give a firm date as to when 
this work will be completed and advise whether this will be before the Bonne Nuit Water 
Carnival on 24th June 2011? 
 
 
Answer 
 
Work on replacing the PVC barriers has now started with on site trial holes being completed and 
detailed design being instructed. 
 
It is unlikely that work will be able to start before early June. Should the construction period fall 
within the Bonne Nuit Water Carnival then TTS will ensure that operations are closed down for 
the period. 
 


